


TO WHOMSOEVER CONCERN

Dear Sirs,   
Subject: Our No Objection for your acceptance of appointment as Statutory Auditor of  Jamita Service (OPC) Private Limited
This has reference to my resignation dated 13th November, 2020 from the office of Statutory Auditor of M/s Jamita Service (OPC) Private Limited,   Accordingly this is to convey our No Objection to appoint anyone as statutory auditor of the company.
Thanking you.   
Yours faithfully,
R K Sankhla & Co.
Chartered Accountants	
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